Print Preview: Contact Us: Bulk Print

Contact Us : Entry # 1

Name

Sharon Troy

Email

troyroots@yahoo.com

Comments

Dear St. Aloysius,

I was part of the graduating class of 1964 until we moved to Florida in 1961. I would love to find out what happened to those who were in my classes for so many years. I had Sister Terisita, Mrs. lanne, Mrs. Rosar, Mrs. Theobald, Mrs. Hoffman and Sister Caroline Marie between 1956 and 1961. Thank you!

Sharon Troy Centanne

St. Petersburg, FL

1 of 1 12/13/2012 1:58 PM